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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We just received word from Chocolate Ammo relating to this voluntary recall.  Chocolate 
Ammo in compliance with the Consumer Product Safety Committee has recalled Chocolate 
Ammo in reusable can. The Sportsman’s Guide’s sold this product under item number 
134261, 148121, and 148122. 
 

Hazard:  We regret to inform you that it is necessary to recall the Military Style 

Chocolate Ammo Tins which were purchased after October 1, 2014, which DO NOT 

have a round colored sticker on the bottom. We discovered that some of the containers 

may contain small, residual metal fragments from the manufacturing process. 

 
 

What you should do:  Replacement of the Chocolate Ammo Tins for consumers will be 

handled directly by ChocolateAmmo.com.  

 
Please contact Chocolate ammo at 858-605-5204 or email info@chocolateammo.com    
 
 
 

Regards, 
 
Customer service 




